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High Street,  

Penrith NSW 2750    

Ph: 02 4721 2158                                               

Email: penrith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:  https://penrith-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  

 

 Penrith  
  Public School 

 

TERM 3 WEEK 2 2021 

 
 
 

JUL 
 

 
21 3/4W Assembly-CANCELLED 
26    School Athletics Carnival-Whole School-CANCELLED 
 
AUG 
 
19 School Photo Day  - Wear full school uniform-TBA 
 
 

________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

“Parents must keep children - of all ages, across primary and secondary 
schooling and early childcare - home if they can. Students will be supported 
to learn from home. Schools and early childhood education and care          
services, including Out Of School Hours Care services are open for any child 
that needs it. Thank you for your support”  

file://///DETNSW.WIN/2859/Faculty/Office/NEWSLETTER/penrith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://penrith-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


Page|2                                                                                                                                                                                                 20/07/2021 

 

PENRITH PUBLIC SCHOOL’S CORE VALUES   
 

Learning   Environment   Cooperation    Respect 
 

Principal’s Message  

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The principal is providing ongoing updates and communication via 
Skool Loop at this time. If you have not downloaded the app please 
do so to ensure you are kept updated and informed. Please refer to 
next page for instructions on how to download the Skool Loop app. 

 

 

Warm regards 

Chantal Beltran 
Principal 
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The Skool Loop App 



Page|4                                                                                                                                                                                                 20/07/2021 

 

 SPORTS NEWS 
PREMIER’S SPORTING CHALLENGE 

 
A reminder that these cards can be filled in while students are engaged in 
home school learning to encourage physical fitness activities throughout the 
week. Some physical activity is very important during this time. 
 

NAIDOC CUP   
Towards the end of term 2 Stage 2 and 3 Aboriginal students from our school 
had an enjoyable day participating in NAIDOC day activities. Special                   
congratulations to our Oz tag team who won the NAIDOC Oz tag                    
competition. Well done!    
 

REGIONAL SOFTBALL SELECTION 
Congratulations to Haylee who won selection in the Sydney West Girls softball 
team. Great effort, Haylee ! 
 

ACTIVITIES IN TERM THREE 
Unfortunately we have had to cancel our School Athletics carnival due to the 
ongoing COVID situation.  We will endeavour to hold all events at school as 
soon as possible.  
 
Another whole school activity that we will hold at school as soon as possible 
will be our Peer Support Program. This program focuses on student’s social  
development and gives Stage 3 students a tremendous leadership                   
opportunity.     
 
On another matter, our Stage 2 and 3 Spelling bee will be completed at an     
appropriate time when full school activities can be resumed. 
         
Thank you   
       
Mr Emmingham  
     
Sports Coordinator  
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Making Payments Online 
 

 

You can make payments for excursions and other events 
online via the school website using the 'Make a Payment' 
button. It can be found in the quick links menu at the top right 
section of any page and also at the bottom of the home page.  
 
If on a mobile device this will be found under the menu icon  
in the top left of the screen. 
 
Only the fields marked with a * need to be filled in.                 
These fields will be your child's first name, last name, class, 
DOB and what you are paying for.  Our school website address 
is https://penrith-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

 

Message from the canteen 

Please note if your child is late to school and has a lunch order 

it will not be processed. Lunch orders must be received at the     

canteen  

by 9.15am - no later. 

To avoid your child not having lunch please use the  

School 24 online ordering system. 

 

CANTEEN IS CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

https://penrith-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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